Michael Carome

From:

Pablo Velez < Pablo. Velez@sharp.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 11, 2014 7:05 PM

To:

Michael Carome

Subject:

HealthFair

Dear Dr. Carome

I am writing to you in response to your later sent to us September 4, 2014 in which you urged the hospital to terminate "our sponsorship or affiliation with HealthFair". Sharp Chula Vista conducted a limited pilot program with HealthFair that concluded in June 2014. The hospital doesn't have any additional engagements with this company. If you have any further questions please don't hesitate to email or call (619 502-3670).

Sincerely,

Pablo Velez, RN., PhD Chief Executive Officer Sharp Chula Vista Medical Center